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14th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 5 WORKSHOP WITH SIRIUS ASTRONOMY  
 
As part of our science unit exploring ‘Earth and Space’, we have organised Sirius 
Astronomy to come into school on Wednesday 22nd September. This will further 
enhance and bring to life this half term’s science topic. 
 
During the day, the children will participate in a workshop to learn more about space 
and our solar system. From start to finish, the focus is on awe and wonder: live 
experiments, hands on activities and plenty of weird and wonderful experiences to 
excite and engage!  
 
To cover the cost of this workshop we should be grateful if you would make a 
contribution of £2.95 via Scopay by Friday 17th September. No pupil in the group 
will be excluded from the event, but should there be insufficient contributions, the 
activity will be cancelled and your money returned in full.  Any parent with financial 
difficulties should write in confidence to the Headteacher.  
 
We look forward to a fantastic space-themed day! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Zara Chambers 
 

Year 5 Leader 
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